
 

What to expect of the Self-Study Visit? 
 

Self-Study Visit General Information 
 
The MSC MSCHE Self-Study Visit will be on November 7-10, 2021.  Due to the COVID-19 
Pandemic, the site visit will be virtually utilizing the Zoom platform. The Self-Study Chair 
determines the agenda for the visit. Usually, there is a meeting with the Chancellor daily, and 
meetings with the Steering Committee, the MSC Deans, and the responsible individuals for 
compliance with each of the seven standards. The team will also meet with students and faculty 
representatives. Once the agenda is finalized, it will be posted as an Information Capsule. 
Participants will be notified in advanced of the date, time, role, and Zoom link. They will also 
participate of orientation sessions in preparation for the visit. 
 
Self-Study Visit Team of Peer Evaluators Responsibilities 
 
The Team of Peer Evaluators will revise the Self-Study Report and all the evidence submitted. 
During the virtual visit, team members will ask questions to confirm that the MSC complies with 
each of the accreditation standards and requirements of affiliation. The Team will develop an exit 
report for the MSC regarding the MSC reaffirmation based on the documents provided before the 
visit, during the visit, and the responses received.  
 
After the Self-Study Visit 
 
After the Self-Study Visit the Team writes a full report on its findings. This report will be sent to 
the MSC for evaluation and response to findings. Both reports will be submitted to the MSCHE 
for final evaluation and appropriate action. The Commission has the final decision-making 
authority regarding reaffirmation of accreditation.  
 
Questions? 
 
If you have any questions about the site visit, please submit your question here. 

https://daa.rcm.upr.edu/msche/questions/

